
 

Football at RED: 
This policy is in place from 30th of march  to the 4th of April 2022 

During the transitions in the Red setting in the COVID Protection Framework 
(CPF) here is what football at Waikanae FC will look like. 

 

COVID-19 Vaccine Pass: 

New Zealand football requires:  

ALL PLAYERS, COACHES, TEAM OFFICIALS, MATCH OFFICIALS AND THOSE INVOLVED IN 
NEW ZEALAND FOOTBALL AND FEDERATION RUN FOOTBALL AND FUTSAL COMPETITIONS, 
MATCHES AND TRAININGS OVER 12 YEARS AND 3 MONTHS OLD MUST HOLD A VALID 
MVP TO PARTICIPATE. 

  

Whilst we transition to the new Red settings Vaccine 
passes will still be need to attend any trainings or 
matches.   



How will Waikanae FC Check Vaccine passes? 

Players: 

All players who’s Date of Birth is over 12 years and 3 months at time of registration will be 
able to either scan their vaccine pass, or upload a pdf or screenshot of your vaccine pass. 
Just follow the instructions at time of registration. 

Coaches and other volunteers: 

On our website is a link to our volunteer sign up form. This form will allow you to either scan 
your vaccine pass, or upload a pdf or screenshot of your vaccine pass if you choose to do so. 

 

Spectators: 
Spectators will not be required to provide vaccine passes. 

• Spectators will be treated as separate groups with a 
maximum group size of 25 per group 

• Spectator groups should not cross over. 
• ALL Spectators are required to stay at least 2M away from 

all players, match officials and coaching stuff. 

Unvaccinated: 

From 12pm on the 30th of March Vaccine Passes will not be needed to register. 

We encourage all unvaccinated people wishing to play at Waikanae FC this year to register. 

Unfortunately due to the Vaccine mandate still being in place, we cannot allow unvaccinated players 
to attend trainings or games until after the 4th of April.   

Contact Tracing: 

There is no longer a need for contact tracing QR codes to be displayed, Members may still 
choose to scan in at venues where codes are still being displayed but this in no longer 
required. 

There is no longer Manual contact tracing boxes in the changing rooms. 

Clubrooms: 

To enter the Waikanae Bowling club premises it is still required that all people older than 12 
years and 3 months to have a valid MVP until the 5th of April. 

 



Other club events: 

All other club events will be assessed on an individual basis. 

 

This policy will remain in place until 11.59pm on the 4th of April. 


